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Senate Finance Committee schedules hearing on business 
tax reform 
 
The U.S. Senate Finance Committee today announced that a hearing on business tax 
reform is scheduled for Tuesday, September 19, 2017. 
 
According to a Finance Committee release, the hearing will “examine ways to improve 
the U.S. tax code’s business provisions and create a healthier economic environment 
that will encourage job creators to invest in the United States and increase their 
competitiveness in the global market.” 
 
Finance Committee Chairman Orrin Hatch (R-UT) said: 
  

“There are a variety of changes in the tax code that can be made to help shift the 
economic landscape and create fertile ground for businesses to invest and hire 
new workers here at home…. Next week, we will hear from experts about policy 
options that have the potential to boost economic growth and give American 
businesses the tools they need to create and retain higher-paying American jobs 
and stay competitive in today’s global economy.”  

 
A list of witnesses scheduled to testify is available on the Finance Committee’s 
website. 
 
The Joint Committee on Taxation on September 15, 2017, released in advance of the 
Senate Finance Committee’s hearing, a document that describes current law and data 
relating to the taxation of business entities and business income. Read JCX-42-17  
 
Individual tax reform hearing 
 
The Finance Committee will hold a hearing on tax reform for individuals and families 
on September 14, 2017. The Joint Committee on Taxation today released a report in 
advance of that hearing. Read TaxNewsFlash-Tax Reform 

https://www.finance.senate.gov/hearings/business-tax-reform
https://www.jct.gov/publications.html?func=startdown&id=5021
https://home.kpmg.com/us/en/home/insights/2017/09/tnf-senate-finance-schedules-hearing-on-individual-tax-reform.html
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The information contained in TaxNewsFlash is not intended to be "written advice concerning one or more Federal tax matters" 
subject to the requirements of section 10.37(a)(2) of Treasury Department Circular 230, as the content of this document is issued 
for general informational purposes only, is intended to enhance the reader’s knowledge on the matters addressed therein, and is 
not intended to be applied to any specific reader’s particular set of facts. Although we endeavor to provide accurate and timely 
information, there can be no guarantee that such information is accurate as of the date it is received or that it will continue to be 
accurate in the future. Applicability of the information to specific situations should be determined through consultation with your 
tax adviser. 

KPMG International is a Swiss cooperative that serves as a coordinating entity for a network of independent member firms. 
KPMG International provides no audit or other client services. Such services are provided solely by member firms in their 
respective geographic areas. KPMG International and its member firms are legally distinct and separate entities. They are not 
and nothing contained herein shall be construed to place these entities in the relationship of parents, subsidiaries, agents, 
partners, or joint venturers. No member firm has any authority (actual, apparent, implied or otherwise) to obligate or bind KPMG 
International or any member firm in any manner whatsoever. 
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